
I oppose this bill to regulate private business that includes reiki, therapies, Qi Gong , tattoo artist etc! Please take care of the City by 
utilizing better use of our Taxpayer dollars to solve the homeless crises not a conservative agenda that don’t meet with the voters of 
Oregon ethics! Thanks MM 5-9-2021


